
About/Contact Info 
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This page is currently published by Sunset Park resident John V. Santore (typically referred to 
on this blog as JVS). I am trying to be an engaged local resident, and to that end, I want to 
share as much public information as I can involving issues that matter to locals. This page is not 
a for-profit media venture, and I have no intention to make it one. It’s simply an attempt to keep 
a public record of my explorations into local matters. 

Email: johnvsantore@gmail.com 

# # # # #  

Disclosure note, posted on 9.9.18 – This blog often asks questions of the NYCEDC. From 
May until September, 2018, I held a (usually part-time) seasonal job paid for by the NYCEDC. It 
was through a temp agency, but my salary came from the NYCEDC’s budget, and I interacted 
with NYCEDC employees. I don’t believe this influenced my work in any way, but I wanted to 
disclose it all the same. – JVS 

 


